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SGF STATEMENT

Who We Are 
SGF is the national trade association, and the only authoritative voice, for the convenience store industry in Scotland.  

Our purpose is to ensure a sustainable and prosperous convenience store industry in Scotland.  

We work with our members and a wide range of stakeholders in order to maintain a strong reputation and a high profile for the small and medium size independent shop sector, influence public policy and find common ground with these stakeholders to ensure the convenience store sector’s ability to continue to operate successfully.
What We Do

Our central aim is to work with the Scottish Government and Parliament, and where appropriate the UK government and European Parliament, to help deliver policies that create the right trading environment for all involved in our industry, thus allowing the convenience store sector to prosper and deliver growth within the Scottish economy through investment and job creation.

The policy direction and priorities of SGF are decided solely by our National Executive, which is made up entirely of retailer representatives.  We lobby solely on the issues that affect convenience store retailers.

Who We Represent

SGF represents the major retail groups within the Scottish convenience store industry, including SPAR, Nisa, Keystore, Mace, Costcutter, Londis, Day Today’s, Premier, The Co-operative Food, Scotmid, Clydebank Co-op and other independent retailers.  We also have links with a number of the key manufacturers to our trade through Corporate Membership of the Federation.

Competition Statement

As a trade association the Scottish Grocers’ Federation takes competition compliance seriously.  

Whilst discussions can cover matters of interest to our industry, we cannot discuss or exchange sensitive commercial information. 

If at any time during SGF meetings, it is perceived that discussions may be in breach of competition rules, it may be decided to close the meeting.  

Dr. Pete Cheema OBE, Chief Executive, SGF
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